

7th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Year Two performance of 'Tuishi Pamoja'

You may be aware from something your child has said or sung that they are currently practising hard for the Year 2 performance of '**Tuishi Pamoja'**. This will be all of the Year 2 children performing at once. The children are inviting you to see it at 1.45pm **on either** Monday 8<sup>th</sup> **or** Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> July.

Due to fire regulations we can only permit <u>two people per child</u> to attend the performance (we assume that younger siblings will sit in their parent's laps). If you wish to attend, please complete the online form <u>HERE</u>.

Due to safeguarding reasons, please could we remind you **not** to video or take photographs of the performance. Thank you.

We would like to use face paint to make your child's face stand out for the performances so please let us know if you do not wish us to use any. If we do not hear from you, we will assume face paint is fine to use.

We do hope you are able to come and see your child in the performance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Curthoys and the Year Two Teachers

